
From: Butler, Matthew
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 20-1605-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 8:19:41 AM

 
 

From: Cynthia Kennedy  
Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2022 8:17 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case number 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
I wanted to write again to express my opposition in this project. I do not feel this area is right for a solar
farm of this magnatude. The area is too populated for this size of project. 
 
Also, we have had lots of rain in the last couple of days and already experiencing flooding of properties
and roadways. I do not feel Lightsource BP can do enough to mitigate this problem and will make the
flooding worse for the surrounding properties. 
 
Overall, Lightsource BP has not done enough to gain my support. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Cynthia Kennedy
12255 National Rd 
Cridersivlle, OH 45806 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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